1956, No?. 30

lMrs., Carl G, Hinrichs,
3101 Hawthorne Blvd.,
St. Louis, lMo.

Dear Mps. Himrichs:

Not having heard from you further about the meteorite
collection, I assume you have not located the rest of them,
and perhaps are not interested in u@iw what you have found,

I will make my annual trip to New York soon, leaving
here January 1k, I will be in S¢. Louis an hour or so between
trains Saturday morning, danvary 12, and for several hours on
my return Sunday afternoon January20.

If we could get together on a price for what you have,
I could pick up at least the smaller pieces and bring them back
with me. '

I have no wish to pester you as you have been most
kind and gracious, but if you wanii me to submit a bid and would
consider it seriously, I will do s6

Tours sincerely,



